
Customers traveling from/to United Kingdom and South Africa

23/12/2020

Due to the recent covid situation within the United Kingdom and South Africa your customer has
been rebooked by KLM to a later date.

However, KLM flights have unexpectedly been reopened. Your customer can be rebooked again to
an earlier date on involuntary basis (without any waiver).
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